
Young members safety

within a unit around

photography & videos

Leaders - Photos of members in your unit needs to be deleted
off your personal device after 14 days of the photo being

taken. 

If you share the photos in a local social media group for your
unit or county or on a unit whatsapp please make sure all

members have the correct permissions. 

Parents/Guardians must not keep hold of photos of there
daughter with other members in it and post them online, if

you do wish to share a photo please check with the relevant
parent/guardian if this is acceptable. 

We need to keep all members of the unit
safe including leaders.

Please check with a leader if you are
unsure on the photo permissions for your

daughter.


